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June 10, 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian; 
 
Last day of regular classes for grade 12’s is June 13th.  Last day of classes for grade 9-11 is 
June 17th.  Report cards will be ready for pick up on June 29th. 
 
Please note the attendance expectations during the exam period: 
 

• Students must only attend school on the day of their scheduled exams.  If they do not 
have an exam scheduled, they are not to be at school unless they have made 
arrangements with the office to meet with a teacher. 

• If students are exhibiting Covid like symptoms, please notify the school and 
alternative arrangements will be made. 

• Exams start at 9:30 and end at 11:30. Students must stay in the exam room for a 
minimum of 1.5 hours   

• Students may leave to go home after their exam is complete. 

• When finished their exams, grade 9/10 students will be asked to identify whether they 
are going home or remaining at school to study. 

• If a student is a bus student and intends to take the bus home, they are to spend the 
afternoon in our study hall.   

• Students not at school in the afternoon will not be allowed to ride the bus home.  

• Cellphones are not permitted in the exam area. 

• Hats are not permitted in the exam area. 
 

If you have any questions about our exam process, please call Mrs. Perrella or Mr. Oliver. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
 
Mrs. Laura Perrella 


